Friday 26th January 2024
Dear All,
What’s going on?
This week has been very exciting especially if you were in EYFS. On Monday afternoon the Fire Brigade came to visit. The children were thrilled to climb onto a fire engine, listen to the siren, wear helmets and, with some help, hold the hose and spray water in the playground. When I spoke to the children they were all very excited and agreed with the staff it was a great visit.
I have been asked by a couple of parents as to whether the school is a polling station for the upcoming Lewisham Mayor Election. The answer is no, we will be open for business as usual. 
Our half term holiday is the 12th to the 16th February. Children return to school on Monday February 19th. 
Safeguarding 
Please don’t forget our meeting about children’s use of mobile phones is on Tuesday 6th February at 6pm. While this meeting is especially for parents /carers of children in Years 5 and 6, everyone is welcome.  
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This week’s figures are…
	Class
	Attendance
	How many lates?

	Reception
	93.85% +
	4 -

	Year 1
	95.80% +
	9 -

	Year 2
	95.49% -
	4 +

	Year 3
	93.64% +
	6

	Year 4
	100% +
	1 +

	Year 5
	99.26% +
	2 -

	Year 6
	93.16% -
	5 -



Congratulations to Year 4 for an amazing 100% attendance. 
I have added + and – signs so you can compare weekly in the hope that each class can improve. 
Best wishes.
Christine Keen
Headteacher
